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       JOINT SecreTarIaT           

  SUPreMe GraND cHaPTer & GraND Mark 

IMPORTANT CIRCULAR TO ALL ATTENDEES 
‘Together We Build’ Grand Installations 

Supreme Grand Chapter and Grand Mark 
1 – 3 April 2022 

 

Greetings Brethren, Companions, Ladies, 

Please be advised that a significant number of Brethren, Companions and Ladies who attended 
the ‘Together We Build’ Grand Installations of Supreme Grand Chapter and Grand Mark 1 – 
3 April 2022 at the Pullman Hotel have now tested positive for Covid-19 and are in isolation. 

It is strongly suggested that any Brother, Companion or Lady who is feeling unwell should 
immediately have a test (RAT or PCR) to determine if they are positive or otherwise.  It is also 
suggested that even if you are not feeling unwell, but attended the Grand Installations or 
associated functions, that it may be wise to take a test for peace of mind. 

I personally, and on behalf of Supreme Grand Chapter and Grand Mark apologise for the 
inconvenience that a positive test will cause you and your family.    

I am only too well aware that many Brethren, Companions and Ladies individually went to 
some length to safeguard their health and this outbreak is most disappointing.  Again, if any 
Brother, Companion or Lady is feeling unwell then they should immediately have a test (RAT 
or PCR) to determine if they are positive or otherwise. If your test does return positive, then 
you are required to follow all Health Regulations as set down on the Victorian Government 
website.   

I again apologise on behalf of Supreme Grand Chapter and Grand Mark for any inconvenience 
that this outbreak has caused. 

 

Wayne L. Smith 
Grand Scribe Ezra – Supreme Grand Chapter of Royal Arch Masons of Victoria 
Grand Secretary – United Grand Lodge of Mark Master Masons of Victoria 
6 April 2022  


